
 

 

 

PLANNING FOR NEXT YEAR 

To ensure your school carline continues to run smoothly year after year, here are a few 

ways to ensure that new families have a CarID at the start of the new school year.  

Your School Newsletter 

✓ Make sure you tell your new families to order their complete personalized  
CarID kit from signsafekids.com 
 

✓ Use your School Newsletter to remind current parents to update or replace their 
CarID for the new school year that orders are being collected for new parents and 
they can be included.  
 

✓ Some parents may need to order an additional CarID for another carer or vehicle 
as their arrangements change with the new year. A friendly reminder keeps 
everyone on track. 
 

Use our online form to place your Whole School Order 

✓ As soon as possible, upload your NEW class list of family names that require a 
CarID, we will complete your order and invoice the school.  
 

✓ Back to School deliveries can be booked in from end of January each year. 
 
 

✓ Go to our Whole School Orders page on our website: signsafekids.com 
 

Whole school Order price is $21.95 per complete personalised kit 

Website order prices from $24.95 per complete personalised kit 

 

For more information email us at: orders@signsafekids.com 


